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The Department of Public Safety (DPS) at Syracuse University recently honored 10 of its employees, two members of the 

Students for Community Safety Program and a NYS parole officer at the 7th annual DPS Awards Ceremony. Parole Officer 

John Snyder, was recognized for his quick and selfless action on February 15, 2014. PO Snyder joined in a foot pursuit 

with the DPS officers and helped apprehend two suspects in a series of burglaries in the campus academic buildings. 

DOCCS is proud to call PO Snyder one of our own and we are grateful for his contributions not only to the Department 

but to the community. Congratulations PO Snyder!  

 


